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Petrobras on nomination of candidates for the EGM

Rio de Janeiro, August 04, 2022 - Petréleo Brasileiro S.A. - Petrobras informs that today it received an
official letter from the Securities and Exchange Commission of Brazil (CVM) answering questions sent by
the Company's management concerning the nomination of candidates by the controlling shareholder to
the Board of Directors (BD) for the Extraordinary General Meeting (EGM) to be held on 08/19/2022.

The EGM Manual was resubmitted on this date containing the full text of the CVM official letter (Annex
VI of the Manual) and is available on the website https://www.investidorpetrobras.com.br/acoes-
dividendos-e-dividas/assembleias-e-reunioes/ and on the CVM website (http://www.cvm.gov.br).
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